Joel & Amy Maute
Port Washington, NY

December 15, 2011
Dear prospective clients,

To highly recommend Rony Philipson and North Shore Signature Homes would be
an understatement. When we undertook a large kitchen and dining room
expansion project including basement, patio, and siding work, we were
looking for a competitively priced contractor who would pay attention to the
extra details. Each contractor we spoke with assured us they would
personally be at the project each and every day, yet any references provided
could not back up this claim. Rony, on the other hand was in fact at our
house every day as promised for the entire 4+ month duration. As the project
progressed, we began to realize that Rony was actually more concerned about
the final outcome than we were. He provided insight into the nuances of the
project that one may expect to find from a kitchen designer, not a contractor. Another
asset that can only be appreciated upon project completion is his attention to
detail. We were fortunate enough to have Rony custom build our cabinets and
the end product was nothing short of a masterpiece. The custom built
bookshelf in the island, the arch over the window, and the complimenting
molding all around are details that can truly be appreciated when you are
standing back admiring the work. The same can be said for the installation
of new Hardi siding around the the entire house, which has made our 60 year
old home look new again. In our search for the ideal contractor, we were
given many names of those who could do an adequate job, but none came with
the stellar recommendation we can now give Rony. If you are looking for a
contractor whose finished product will exceed your expectations, contact
Rony Philipson at North Shore Signature Homes so he can showcase for you the
exquisite work he and his crew is capable of.
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